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REF.: DAV/BNJ/006/2020                                                                    Dt. 13.04.2020 

 

DEFERMENT OF 1ST QUARTER SCHOOL FEE 

Dear parents 

This is to inform you that At the moment when the entire world 

is gripped with COVID -19 pandemic ,the DAV Management has 

decided to defer the payment of school dues for the months of 

April, May & June 2020  (which can be paid  in any month 

within February 2021 ) without any late fine. However, 

interested parents may pay the school fee as per earlier 

practice. In this regard an appeal has  also been made by our 

Hon’ble Chief Minister. 

Stay Home, Stay Safe and Stay Connected.  

Thank you 

 

 

 

Principal 
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Bhanjanagar 
 

mailto:davbhanjanagar@gmail.com

